
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1784/24-25                                             01.05.2024 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that due to the forecast of unstable weather conditions and 

to prioritize the safety of our students, it has been decided to shift to remote 

learning for all grades on Thursday, 2nd May 2024.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 


